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[bookmark: _GoBack]Since joining the Commission in 2013, I have championed efforts to move the Commission from yesterday’s burdensome paper processes to today’s modern and efficient electronic communications methods.  The Commission has implemented many of these ideas, including permitting e-labeling, relying on electronic authorizations and databases instead of paper authorizations and documents, and utilizing e-mail communications rather than snail mail in several instances.  I am pleased that the Chairman has circulated this item to seek comment on further implementing these recommendations by converting additional functions in the Wireless Telecommunications Bureau’s (WTB) Universal Licensing System and related systems from paper to digital formats.  By making the vast majority of WTB filings electronic, requiring e-mail addresses on the applicable FCC forms, and eliminating the remaining correspondence sent by mail, the Commission would reduce not only its administrative costs, but also those of its licensees, and enhance the efficiency and transparency of the Commission’s processes.  I approve.
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